
As a local resident for 40
Years - the scale of this is too large for the site and not in keeping with ambience of newport . 
The lovely restaurants plaza we have currently , the vehicle entrance - will destroy all of
This . Understand developments need to go ahead , but this will destroy the Newport village .

Thank you
Caitlin Capp
0412966895

Sent from my iPhone
[https://www.mcgrath.com.au]
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